
       

November 8, 2011      

Councillor Norm Kelly 
Chair, Parks and Environment Committee   

Dear Chair and Members of the Committee:   

With pleasure, I enclose a letter from Eileen Best commending the city's gardening workers for their 
outstanding work on University Avenue.   

Too often our workers are not given credit for their contributions and it is most gratifying to share this with 
them and the members of the Parks and Environment Committee. Please see letter attached.   

I am requesting that the Parks and Environment Committee recognize this work and receive the letter for 
information.    

Sincerely, 

  

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor  
Ward 30 Toronto Danforth   

cc: Jim Hart, General Manager, PFR      


